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Chair Helm and Members of the Committee, 

 

This is much-needed legislation. This law will improve the education of and outreach 

to members of the community regarding protection of wildlife, protecting both wildlife 

and our communities. It also will provide essential funding for more wildlife 

rehabilitation centers. And providing wildlife coexistence biologists will help 

Oregonians live in ways less destructive to wildlife. 

 

Please make passage of this bill in this session one of your top priorities. 

 

Thank you. 


